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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/020946-2023 

Not applicable

Additional Capacity Planning

HealthTrust Europe LLP (HTE) acting on behalf of

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-020946

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03e38b  

Published 20 July 2023, 1:24pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

HealthTrust Europe LLP (HTE) acting on behalf of

19 George Road

Edgbaston, Birmingham

B15 1NU

Email

Matthew.Bradley@HTEPG.com

Telephone

+44 08458875000

Country

United Kingdom

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/020946-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/020946-2023
mailto:Matthew.Bradley@HTEPG.com
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Region code

UK - United Kingdom

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://healthtrusteurope.bravosolution.co.uk

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Additional Capacity Planning

Reference number

SF051921

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85111000 - Hospital services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

HealthTrust Europe is seeking to establish a framework agreement for the supply of
Additional Capacity Planning Services. The scope of this framework agreement includes
Digital Health, Clinical Insourcing and Mobile and Modular Theatre Solutions.(“Agreement”)

The Framework will run for an initial period of 12 months with the option for HealthTrust
Europe to extend on one or more occasions in 12 month periods, up to a maximum of 48
months (in total) (1+1+1+1)

TERMS AND CONDITIONS / ACTIVITY BASED INCOME (ABI)

https://healthtrusteurope.bravosolution.co.uk
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The terms and conditions of this Agreement and any resulting call-off contract is appended
to the ITT. These terms include provisions requiring the payment by the supplier of an ABI
management charge in consideration of the award of this Agreement, the management and
administration by HTE of the overall contract structure and associated documentation, as
well as the requirement to submit regular management information to HTE.

SUBMISSION OF EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST AND PROCUREMENT INFORMATION

This exercise will be conducted on the HTE Bravo (Jaggaer) portal. Candidates wishing to be
considered must register expressions of interest as follows: Register on the HTE portal at 
https://healthtrusteurope.bravosolution.co.uk. Login to the portal with username/password.
Click the SQs/ITTs Open to All Suppliers link. These are the SQs/ITTs open to any registered
supplier. Click on the relevant SQ/ ITT to access the content. Click the Express Interest
button at the top of the page. This will move the SQ/ITT into your My SQs/My ITTs page. You
can access any attachments by clicking Buyer Attachments in the SQ/ITT Details box. Follow
the onscreen instructions to complete the SQ/ITT. Submit your reply using the Submit
Response button at the top of the page. If you require any further advice, contact the Bravo
e- Tendering Help Desk at help@bravosolution.co.uk. Sid4Gov HTE utilises the sid4gov
supplier information database. Candidates should register on sid4gov at 
https://sid4gov.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/organisation/register and submit their sid4gov
company profile for publication on the database. Candidates already registered on sid4gov
must ensure information is up to date. Where access to sid4gov is unavailable, please
contact the sid4gov helpdesk at sid4gov@gps.gsi.gov.uk. Please note that sid4gov does not
prepopulate any fields of the SQ on HTE's Bravo portal. Candidates must complete the
Qualification & Technical Envelopes of the SQ in Bravo in full.

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2023/S 000-020844

https://healthtrusteurope.bravosolution.co.uk
mailto:help@bravosolution.co.uk
https://sid4gov.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/organisation/register
mailto:sid4gov@gps.gsi.gov.uk
/Notice/020844-2023
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

IV.2)

Place of text to be modified

IV.2.2)

Instead of

Date

8 August 2023

Local time

5:00pm

Read

Date

18 August 2023

Local time

5:00pm
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